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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5 E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20S$$1

%, e#*****j
November 20, 1990

The Honorable Mike Synar
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Synar:

1 am responding to your October 10, 1990, letter regarding Mr. Leif Robert
G. 01 son's allegation that the environment near his home, near Lake Tenkiller,
was contaminated from chemical fallout from operations at Sequoyah fuels
Corporation (SFC).

Nr regionel office in Arlington, Texas, contacted Mr. Olson on October 30,
1990, to discuss his concern. During this conversation, Mr. Olson expressed
great satir, faction with the responsiveness of SFC, especially
Mr. Reau Graves. SFC.has provided Mr. Olson with information about SFC
operations and sample containers to obtain rainwater samples for analysis by

-SFC.

I have enclosed a copy of the initial letter from Region IV to Mr. Olson dated
-

November 13, 1990. The Region IV office will review the actions of SFC
regarding this matter during a future inspection.- We will advise you of the
final resolution of this matter.

If-you require additional information,-please let us know. .

Sincerely,

/,-p
s.<

J 1es M. lay 'r
ecutive Director
for Operations

Enclosure:
As stated '
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